Catherine Fairbairn

From: Carrie Breneman <carrie.breneman@outlook.com>
Sent: March-10-17 11:07 PM

To: Catherine Fairbairn; dahti_tsetso@dehcho.org
Subject: Canadian Zinc All-Season Road - Technical Report

Hi Catherine,

Dehcho First Nations has drafted a technical report; we are working on getting it reviewed and approved.
We will be submitting our technical report on Monday.

All the best,
Carrie



